## MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY PROJECT MAC

Reply to: Project MAC
545 Technology Square
Cambridge, Mass. 02139

Telephone: (617) 864-6900 x6201

May 7, 1973

Colonel G. Fernandez
Deputy for Command and Management Systems
Department of the Air Force
Headquarters Electronic Systems Division
L. G. Hanscom Field
Bedford, Mass. 01730

## Dear Colonel:

I received your letter of April 27, 1973 discussing Multics System Security Features. Your request to make a presentation about the evaluation which you have performed would appear to be a valuable activity. The only difficulty I see is perhaps one of scheduling but I will defer that question to Professor Saltzer since as Head of the Computer System Research Division he will be the one providing initiative in this area.

Sincerely,

F. J. Corbató

Professor of Electrical Engineering

## FJC:dec

Mr. W. Burner
Mr. R. Daley
Lt. Karger
Prof. J. Saltzer 
Prof. M. Schroeder
Mr. T. Van Vleck